The Kleinert Family Scholarship
Application

This $1,000 scholarship is established by Sharon Kleinert, in memory of her mother, Martha J.
McGavic Stamper, to honor her life and legacy especially her commitment and belief in the
importance of education and empowering women to create a better society.

The purpose of this scholarship is to enable a student living in Southern Indiana the
opportunity to attend Assumption High School.

Criteria:

The Kleinert Scholarship is awarded to a rising Freshman, Sophomore, Junior, or Senior
attending Assumption High School, who meets the following criteria:

1. Lives in Southern Indiana
2. Demonstrates a commitment to Christian leadership through service opportunities

3. Applies herself in the classroom to the best of her abilities and values academic
success

4. Expresses a positive outlook on life and encourages others

5. Demonstrates passion and purpose in her service to others

6. Preference is given to students who demonstrate need and apply for aid based
upon the School’s formal financial aid application process.

7. Applicants should be positive role models both in and outside of school; good
representatives of AHS values; a and be in good academic and disciplinary
standing and not have any significant attendance issues.

Submissions for this scholarship should be in the form of a one-page (double-spaced) typed
essay along with two letters of recommendation (one from a teacher and one from the
community at large) must be completed. In the essay the student should explain how she
works to her fullest potential and meets the criteria stated above and a cover page should
accompany the essay and include the applicant’s name and the name of the scholarship.

DEADLINE - Submit to jackie.bloyd@ahsrockets.org by midnight, Tuesday, March 1, 2022.
You will receive a confirmation email within 24 hours. IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE A
CONFIRMATION EMAIL you must contact Jackie Bloyd at 271-2511 within 24 hours of the

deadline. The winner will be announced at the End of the Year Celebration currently
scheduled on May 23, 2022.



